








Microsoft Corp 
 

Xbox 360 Wireless Controller  
 

Label placement 
 

Dear FCC: 
 
Due to recent FCC instructions on the label placement, CCS-TCB is in the process of reviewing 
an application which may not comply with label placement policy. 
 
The pictures below are the retail package of Xbox 360 Wireless Controller, FCC ID:C3K-
WKS368 granted on Sept 13, 2005.  CCS-TCB has received application for original approval on 
the Xbox 360 Wireless Controller due to MS has changed the Radio chipset.  The proposed FCC 
ID number is C3K-WC01.  C3K-WC01 is proposing to use the same labeling method as C3K-
WKS368.  CCS would like to confirm with FCC that the proposed label placement is acceptable 
by FCC or not. 
 

 
Front View of Retail Package 

 

 
Rear view of Retail Package 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ID label 

Batteries 
Compartment 

Two AA batteries to 
be installed by end 
user 

ID label  


